
HA
LLOWEEN

Our 5th grade CHAMPS help assist with the amazing mission of Project
HOPE who collects NEW Halloween costumes for children who attend TUSD

who are homeless or in foster care. 
 

What is needed: NEW Halloween costumes Sized Youth 6- Adult Large
 

Drop-Off Dates: September 19-23rd. 
**Donation boxes will be out BEFORE school at the Front & Back gates of

Seaside.

cOSTUME DRIVE

5TH Grade CHAMPS
 is hosting a service project in partnership with

 Project HOPE for their annual 

19-23
SEP


